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New arrangements for PE Kit 

 

Dear Parents, 

Firstly, apologies for the short notice. I know you have already had to deal with a lot of changes since 
lockdown. 

Having been provided with some recommendations from the Government and the Association for 
Physical Education, and discussed it with staff, we have decided that for the children's safety, it 
would make more sense for children to come dressed in their PE kits on the days they have PE. This 
should limit the need for movement around the classroom, ensure children can maintain social 
distancing and limit the need for items to come in and out of school.   

These arrangements will start from the 14th September 2020. Children will NOT need PE kits during 
the week of the 7th September 2020  

PE timetable from the week commencing the 14th September: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Willow Rowan Maple Maple Willow 

 Oak Beech Beech Rowan 

    Oak 

Children should come in on the days listed above wearing their smart school winter PE kits. The 
school winter PE kit is as follows: 

 Light blue school PE T-shirt 

 Trainers 

 Plain black or navy jogging trousers  

 School Jumper or School PE hoodie 

Children must not come in in items of football kit. 

As with all of the new arrangements we have had to put in place, we will continue to review them 
and if possible return to our normal arrangements when it is safe to do so. 

Thank you so much for your continued support with all these changes. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Hanratty  
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